
	 	 	 OTB Safe Product Policy:

	 Out of the Box Publishing Inc. produces, and pledges to continue to produce, products 	
	 that meet or exceed the most stringent safety standards of Europe and North America. 

Dear Out of the Box Customer,
 
As a parent and a youth leader, I understand the responsibility we all share to keep our  
children safe. It is a responsibility none of us takes lightly. As president and co-founder of  
Out of the Box Publishing, my first priority is, and always will be, to develop games that are  
both fun and safe for you and your family to enjoy.
 
Since the company was founded in 1998, Out of the Box has actively partnered with our  
suppliers to research and develop safe components for every product in our line. In fact, our 
own safety standards meet or exceed all United States, Canadian, and European regulations. 
That said, due to the unfortunate overseas manufacturing issues experienced by other toy  
companies, we wanted to make sure that every Out of the Box product was safe for your  
children and mine. Therefore, we established an ambitious, third-party, independent testing  
program to examine each product in our line. Through this program, we have been testing  
our products to ensure that they continue to meet the safety standards established in the  
United States, the European Union, and Canada. This procedure includes testing for mechanical 
hazards, proper labeling and other safety aspects, and testing for toxic elements—including lead. 
I am delighted to report that every product we tested passed with flying colors. We will continue 
this thorough testing program into the future to ensure that our products remain safe.

When it comes to the purchase of toys and games, we fully appreciate that you have one,  
bottom-line expectation: a safe play experience for you and your family. When you choose an 
Out of the Box game, you can be confident in its safety and focus on what’s important…the fun!

Thank you for playing our games. Feel free to e-mail us with any questions regarding our safety 
testing results or procedures.

Sincerely,

Al Waller
President, Out of the Box Publishing Inc.
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